
Birthday Celebrations 

Pinkerton Elementary 
 

We love to celebrate birthdays at Pinkerton; however, we must limit the amount of educational 

time that is disrupted for these celebrations.  Please adhere to the following guidelines 

regarding birthday celebrations. 

 Birthday celebrations will be limited to the last 15 minutes of the school day. 

 Please contact your child’s teacher through email ahead of time to determine the day of 

celebration. Sometimes there are multiple children with the same birthday. 

 Please limit food items to something that is easy to serve, such as a cookie cake, 

cupcakes, or individual cookies. Healthy treats such as fruit kabobs are also a good 

option. 

 Please provide napkins along with the treat. (Plates and forks should not be necessary.) 

 Items must be dropped off in the office with child’s name and class section on it by 

lunchtime on the day of the celebration. 

 Parents and other visitors are not allowed to go down to the classroom during this time.  

 Teachers will pass out the treat during the last 15 minutes of the day. 

 Balloons, and other party favors or treat bags are not allowed. 

Thank you for understanding and adhering to these requests. Please contact your child’s 

teacher with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pinkerton Staff 

 


